
From: Deborah Noble [mailto:dnoble4990@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 11:18 AM 
To: Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: Please Support a Ban of Aerial Pesticide Application & Neonicotinoids 

 
Dear Committee Administrator Gallagher:    
 
I  am in support of the following bills which have a hearing this week in the House Committee 
on Agriculture and Natural Resources:   
 
HB 3123: Ban the application of aerial pesticides. 
 
HB 3482:  Establish reporting requirements for government and commercial application of 
pesticides. 
 
HB 2589:  Ban the use of neonicotinoid pesticides in Oregon.  
 
Please urge our Representatives to consider these bills in support of human quality of life and 
wildlife habitat. 
  
 
Thank You, 
 
Deborah Noble 
4990 W. Hillside DR. 
Eugene, OR 97405 
 


